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****************************************************************** 

  May 11, 2014 

Sunday of the Paralytic 

******************************************************************   

Perogi Project tomorrow at 9AM. 

Thank you to our Photographer George Scochin for the Lenten, Holy Week and 
Pascha photos. 

This Saturday the 17th Fr. Paul will be baptizing Violet Bandru and Chrismating 
Daniel Bandru into the Holy Orthodox Church at 11AM. 

We have a donor who will help offset some of the cost of St. Tikhon’s Summer 
Camp for any child from the parish who wishes to attend camp.  Please see Fr. 
Paul for details. 

We are pleased to announce the visit of His Grace, Bishop Mark to our parish on 
June 15th.  This is our Parish’s Feast Day(All Saints) and it is also Father’s Day. 

Home blessing sheets on table in Narthex for Fr. Paul to continue home blessings. 

Coupon exchange box is on literature table outside Hall downstairs. 

Please come forward to the Ambo at the end of Liturgy for a weekly blessing: any 
birthdays, anniversaries, names days or travelers.  A list of the Perpetual Calendar 
will continue to be in the hall to put your first and last name at the designated day 
(and date if desired) for celebrations. Please let Fr. Paul know if you would like 
your car blessed during coffee hour.   

Parish directory and shut in list as addendum is available on table in Narthex. 
Please give Fr. Paul any corrections or updates.  
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Month of May Education Corner:  The Angel Cried. 

Canned goods collection for needy families throughout the year.  Food collection 
box is located near entrance to the Social Hall. Fr. Paul now gives this to St. 
Tikhon’s Food Pantry located at 682 Robinson St. in Scranton. 

Please consider singing in the choir or teaching church school.  Please help us out.  
See Reader David for singing. See Fr. Paul on helping for church school. 

Saturday Vespers 6PM.; Sunday Divine Liturgy 9:30AM. 

Peroghi’s available for sale. $6 a dozen.  Friday and Sunday are pick up times.  

Prayers:   Please keep Hieromonk Gabriel in your prayers for recovery. 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

Teaching from the Desert Fathers:  One of the Fathers said: Just as it is impossible 
for a man to see his face in troubled water, so too the soul, unless it be cleansed of 
alien thoughts, cannot pray to God in contemplation. 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

If anyone would like to sponsor a bulletin in memory of someone please let Fr. 
Paul know. 

Bulletin for May in memory of John & Johanna Gima offered by Janet & Joan 
Gima. 

Loose Collection $ 12. Weekly collection: $ 318.85. Tithe: $ 1155. 2nd collection 
for Perogi Project: $ 63.  Profit from Easter Bake Sale: $2545.62. 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 

CHRIST IS RISEN! 

INDEED HE IS RISEN! 


